
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Each year, the International Ministerial Fellowship (IMF) conducts an annual training event for 
all of our endorsed civilian and military Chaplains.  This year’s event will be held July 15-19, 
2024 at the campus of Columbia International University, Columbia, SC.  There are multiple 
lodging options available. Three lunches and one dinner will be provided as a part of the 
registration fee. Details can be found at: www.imfserves.org/CTE24. 
 
The IMF requires all of our endorsed Chaplains' participation in this annual training event to 
maintain their ecclesiastical endorsement.  This year, we will be providing up to 3.0 CEUs for 
training participation.  I encourage you to support your Chaplain(s) who are endorsed by the IMF 
and allow them to attend. I also encourage you to provide them with all the financial support 
available to you (travel, lodging, and compensation). 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 
Tony Duck 
Vice President, Chaplaincy 
International Ministerial Fellowship 
tony@imfserves.org 
952-346-2477 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Ronald A. Brovold 
Executive Chaplain Endorser 
International Ministerial Fellowship 
ronb@infserves.org 
952-346-2468 
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